HHF Planners
Ronald A. Sato 10/21/2018

RE: HMP DEIS

| am very concerned about negative impacts from the proposed cemetery development to the
Ohaha Place neighborhood. The main access road for the construction phase and then the
long term access to the developed cemetery comes too close to Ohaha Place.

In Figure 2.3, if Road A were eliminated and Road B were re-aligned to join up with the existing
Ocean View Gardens road, that could help solve some of the problems. | have included a
modified Figure 2.2 where | have sketched a new road alignment and a shaded area buffer
zone.

The benefits of these changes are:

1. Protecting the Damselfly habitat

2. Larger buffer zone away from homes during construction noise, dust, and exhaust
3. Less loss of forest and impact of views

4.  Larger buffer zone away from homes in perpetuity

The fooding issues would need to still be addressed in this modified plan.

If this additional land were added to the proposed 130 acre Conservation easement , thus
protecting it from future development, then | would be more inclined to support the expansion

of tiz: cemetery. d/vlaé
Greg Harris w/‘/é

45-170 Ohaha PI
Kaneohe, HI. 96744



eMeH ‘Nye,Q ‘8yo,aue)y
wewalelS 1oedw| [elusuUOlIAUg Jel( 108f0id uoisuedx3 Alsiows) Yied [BUOWSN UelieMeH

eld 1deosuo) pasodoid

2z ainbi4 u

sAempeoy [euisiuj

ealy UONS S

gz wong




